NEWS AND NOTES

A “Forum for Theological Librarians in Asia" was established
recently at a meeting held in Singapore in October, 1991. The purpose of
ForATL is to facilitate the development and exchange of resources for
theology in the Asian context. The Forum plans to encourage and
support the formation of National Theological Library Associations,
National Depositories of Christian Literature, the Publication of Indexes
and Bibliographies, and the compiling of a Directory of Asian
Theological Libraries (DATL).

ANZTLA Statistics 1989 and 1990 compiled by Coralie Jenkin, are
now available from the Editor at a cost of $2.00. Please order by mail or
phone ASAP. Charge can be added to annual subscription invoice in
December.

Duplicate Periodical lists: From time to time libraries have duplicate
periodicals of which they wish to dispose. May 1 suggest that librarians
who wish to distribute such lists might send copies to cach of the
Association Chapters. ] feel this would be less expensive than making
many copies to accompany the Newsletter mailout. Ed.
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Association membership (inc. Newsletter subscription) SA20 pa.

‘_ Newsletter only $A15 pa.

Overseas surcharge SAS5 pa.

- Payment to the Treasurer,
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